
The end of a short but busy half term. The
summer is in touching distance and

hopefully the weather will be kind to us. I am
happy to allow the summer uniform after the
Easter break, along with Arbor coming in for
all our communications. There will be lots of

teething problems and Mrs Bullock has
worked incredibly hard to migrate over so
please bear with us as we learn together.

Have a wonderful break! 

Tom with Eggs-plosion
Annabelle with The Eggfish

29/03/24 - 12/04/24 - Easter Holidays 
15/03/24 - Non-Pupil Day
17/04/24 - Seedlings for Robin Class
29/04/24 - Year 2 Forest School
03/05/24 - Puffin Class Scooting session - more information to follow

Attendance
Well done to Robin Class

for 96.43% attendance this
week.

pot-bellied
(adj. having a round

stomach)  
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Upcoming dates:

Decorate an
Egg winners

Next term’s topics: 
Robin - People who help us 
Puffin - Toys 
Swift - Awesome Artists 
Eagle - Mayans 

What's happening at Great Sampford? 

Word of the
Week


